
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION

ADVISORY
19 November 2018

difficulties in transportation in connection with the State Visit
of the President of the People's Republic of China in Manila
on 20 November 2018, Tuesday, all Agents' Computenzed
Examination at the lnsurance Commission's Head Office
scheduled on the said date shall be suspended.

The rescheduling of the said examination shal! be
coordinated by the Licensing Division with the respective
com pa ny representatives.

Please be guided accordingly.

!n view of the expected heavy volume of traffic and

OparuruLaf
ArrY. &hh*= FRANcES D.c. cASrRo
Officer-ln[CIarge
LicensinOrQ,fvision

Head Office: P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph


